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APRIL 2024 

Thank you for your prayers and partnership with us as we reach this generation for Christ! 

PLEASE PRAY 
FOR: 
 
- The students who 
came to know 
Christ during 
Spring Break to 
develop deep  
relationships with 
the Lord. 
 
- The students who 
were connected to 
ministries over 
Spring Break to 
repent and put 
their trust in Jesus. 
 
- Grace to meet 
more students in 
Tampa who are 
receptive to the 
Gospel. 
 
 
 

We had an exciting week during our Spring Break outreach trips last month! We sent a total of 81 students, 
staff, and community members to share the Gospel at Florida Gulf Coast University (FGCU) and the  
University of Central Florida (UCF). As a result, 53 students prayed to receive Christ, and 204 people  

were connected to local campus ministries! Below are a few pictures of those students. 

Sean, Chris, Nick 

Hattie, Laur-Ann, Bri, Maria 

Daniel, Bryce, Dominic, Brad 
Johnathan’s baptism 

Jadon, Niles, Jonathan 

“For the word of the cross is foolishness to those who are perishing, but to us who are  
being saved it is the power of God.” 1 Cor 1:18  
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